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NB I-75 closure for culvert and pavement repairs 
 
Mundy Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Michigan Department of Transportation (MDOT) will close northbound I-75 from I-475 

to US-23 on Friday, May 5 for culvert and pavement repairs. The highway is expected to reopen 

on Saturday, May 13. Crews will remove the existing pavement, lower the culvert, and replace the 

pavement after a culvert washout in January of 2020. The repairs also prepare the road for 

resurfacing later this summer. The posted detour takes drivers from northbound I-475 to 

westbound I-69. Please contact the Michigan Department of Transportation Davison TSC at (810) 

653-7470 if you have questions.   

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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